KEARNEY PARK FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
P.O. Box 558
Flora, MS 39071
PH: (601) 9355
FAX: (601) 879-9355

November 14, 2018

The Honorable Sheila Jones

President

Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 608

Canton, MS 39046

RE: 2014 Nissan Pick-up Truck
Dear Supervisor Jones:

The Kearney Park Fire Protection District would like to request the 2014 Nissan Pick-up truck to
be donated to our Fire District. We plan to use this vehicle for hauling our smoke house for
training, classes and emergency Polaris Ranger UTV.

The KPVFED has always enjoyed the excellent public safety relationship with the Madison
County Board of Supervisors. Our combined efforts to improve public safety in the Kearney
Park area have saved many lives.

Thanks for your immediate response to this request. If you have questions you may contact me at
601-519-5527.

Respectfully yours,
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Katina Palmer
Board President
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